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Welcome to Stage 2 2023 
Who’s Who? 
We would like to take this opportunity to welcome you and your child /children to Stage 2 and trust that 2023 will be 
a year of enjoyable learning and academic, social and emotional growth. Our teachers are: 
 
3/4A Mrs Anderson 
3/4H Miss Honey 
3/4M Mr McLoughlin 
3/4N Mr Martello 
3/4R Mrs Reynolds 
3/4W    Ms Wood (Stage 2 Assistant Principal) 
 
Homework 
We have carefully and purposefully considered the role of homework in furthering our goals for your children. We 
have decided this term to set homework online via the Google Classroom platform. Students will need to access 
their Google Classroom on a computer or tablet at home using their DEC login details.  Classroom teachers will 
ensure students understand how to log on to their Google Classroom. Homework will begin in week 5.  
 
Sport 
Stage 2 sport will be held each Thursday. Students will need to wear their sports uniform and appropriate footwear.  
 
Library 
Students will need to bring their library bags on their 
class library day.  
Monday – 3/4A & 3/4M 
Tuesday – 3/4R 
Wednesday – 3/4H, 3/4N & 3/4W 
 
Classroom Equipment  
Often it can be frustrating for students who do not have 
the correct equipment to start the day. Your assistance 
is greatly appreciated! 
 
Please don’t forget the labelled headphones! 
 
Question? 
Should you have a question or concern please feel free to contact our office between 9.15am-3.15pm to make an 
appointment with your child’s classroom teacher. Often issues can be quickly resolved, and concerns allayed.  
 
We look forward to working in partnership with students, parents, and our wider community to provide an 
environment that encourages students to connect with each other and their community, so they can succeed and 
thrive.   
 
Stage 2 Teachers 
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